
National Clinical Impact Awards 2022:
resources for applicants and employers

News story

The ACCIA secretariat has created resources and information on the newly
reformed national Clinical Impact Awards scheme.

Working with NHS Employers, the ACCIA secretariat have created resources for
NCIA applicants and employers.

The resources provide further information on and address key concerns
relating to the national Clinical Impact Awards scheme in England and what
the reforms mean for both applicants and employers in practice.

The resources can be downloaded and shared to raise awareness of the scheme
and encourage more applications from previously under-represented groups.

The 2022 awards will open on Wednesday 27 April and will close on Wednesday
22 June. Please review the ACCIA application guidance for advice and further
information.

For further detail on the reforms please review the joint DHSC and Welsh
government consultation response.
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